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OUR FABULOUS BRITANNIA BEE DISPLAY

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

OCT

9th Harvest

15th Maths Day

16th Deposits due for Robinwood

23rd Inset Day – school closed

26th-30th Half Term week

31st Closing date for Secondary 
School Places

NOV

2nd School re-opens

13th Diwali Day

16th Anti-Bullying Week

17th Year 1 Vision Screening

Britannia CP School
T: 01706 874447

E: head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk
W: britanniaprimary.co.uk

COVID INFORMATION ON THE WEBPAGE

SCHOOL NEWS

WHAT’S BEEN GOING ON IN SCHOOL?
This week the Britannia Bee displays from Bee Day are all up around school showcasing each 
classes focus on rules.  

SECONDARY SCHOOL APPLICATIONS
The closing date for Secondary School Admissions  for our Year 6 children is Saturday 31st

October.  Please apply online at www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools. 

PRIMARY SCHOOL ADMISSIONS
If you have a child who is due to start Primary School in September 2021, you can now apply 
online at www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools.  The closing date for applications is 15th January 
2021.

WELFARE ASSISTANT
After the October half-term we will have a vacancy for a Welfare Assistant in school, 5 hours 
per week.  If anyone is interested, please contact school for further information.

STAGGERED START AND FINISH TIMES
It has been brought to my attention that people are arriving at the wrong times at the start 
and end of the school day.  Please make sure that children are arriving at school at the 
correct times as this protects our school bubbles.

PE KIT REMINDERS
Children should attend school in dark tracksuit bottoms or leggings or shorts, school PE t-
shirt and school jumper only.  No hoodies please.

Recent letters and guidance can be found on the school website.  If your child needs 
to isolate or is waiting for a results of a test, they should complete the work set for the 
correct year group on the Home Learning for 2020-2021 tab on the webpage.

This work mirrors the work going on in school so will support your child in keeping up 
in class when they return.  We have also put a link on the Virtual Days Out to support 
those boring days in!
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